
BellSouth Interconnection Services
675 West Peachtree Street
Atlanta, Georgia 30375

927wt2055404

Carrier Notification
SN91082710

Date: November 21, 2001

To: All BellSouth Interconnection Services’ Customers

Subject: All Interconnection Services’ Customers – REVISION TO SN91082139 - Update of
Customer Contact Addresses

Carrier Notification Letter SN91082139, originally posted on January 31, 2001, has been
revised to notify customers of a name change in the Notification Manager position.

Please review the revised letter for details.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY MATEO CAYMOL FOR JIM BRINKLEY

Jim Brinkley – Senior Director
BellSouth Interconnection Services
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